The Ogdensburg School has taken an active stand in promoting good sportsmanship within our program and our facility.  We would like to acknowledge the following guidelines for our spectators:

1)  No food or drink in the gym.

2)  No kicking of the bleachers in the gym.

3)  Respect the decision of the officials.

4)  Welcome the opponents to our school 

      and treat them as guests.

5)  Promote sportsmanship by exercising                            

     self-discipline; root for your team in a
     positive, enthusiastic manner. 

6)  Unsportsmanlike conduct is prohibited  

     and may result in disciplinary action.

7)  Any spectators not following these 

     guidelines may be instructed to leave

     the premises.
